
 
 

 

 
Hi Families!  

Can you believe we are already so close to the end of 2020? Where has this year gone.  
 
Last week we were lucky enough to have Bricks4Kids come to our service and host a very fun and exciting incursion 
for our children. This incursion allowed the children to express themselves in a creative way.  

Over the next weeks we have a lot of fun and exciting activities planned; 

o 25th of November – Ninja Warrior Incursion. Don’t forget to book! 
o 1st of  December – Christmas Tree Decorating  

 
Holiday Club bookings are available now. These school holidays we have so many activities booked so get in quick 
and book now! 
 
If you are interested in coming for a tour of the service, to meet the staff and have any questions answered, please 
do not hesitate to contact Danielle on 0404801583.  

We hope to see you soon!  
 
 


